
June 3, 2019   6:00PM St. Patrick’s, Hampton IA
Meeting of Pastoral Council at the request of Angi Wright.
Present:  Chad Murray, Terry Carr, Duane Kelch, and Angi Wright

Angi informed the Council that she had accepted another job, and was resigning her position.  Her last 
day would be June 13th.  She requested that her accumulated vacation time be paid, and said she would 
be available evenings, as needed, to train a replacement. – All present agreed and thanked her for all 
she has done for St. Patrick’s.

Angi stated Fr. Kevin was at a retreat, and she would send him an email.  Duane suggested that we be 
respectful of his time away, and that she inform him at the Pastoral Council meeting the following week, 
so it could be discussed with him and the full council.  All present agreed.  

Each present council member agreed to contact an absent member and inform them of Angi’s 
resignation.


